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Arsenic distribution and pathway scenarios for sediments and water in a peri-urban Mongolian
small-scale coal mining area (NalaikhÂ District, Ulaanbaatar). Environmental Science and Pollution
Research, 2020, 27, 5845-5863.

5.3 12

33 Potential hotspots of persistent organic pollutants in alluvial sediments of the meandering Wurm
River, Germany. Journal of Soils and Sediments, 2020, 20, 1034-1045. 3.0 5

34 Late Pleistocene alluvial fan evolution along the coastal Atacama Desert (N Chile). Global and
Planetary Change, 2020, 190, 103091. 3.5 17

35 Al-Ansab and the Dead Sea: Mid-MIS 3 archaeology and environment of the early Ahmarian population
of the Levantine corridor. PLoS ONE, 2020, 15, e0239968. 2.5 13

36 Paleoenvironments from robust loess stratigraphy using high-resolution color and grain-size data of
the last glacial Krems-Wachtberg record (NE Austria). Quaternary Science Reviews, 2020, 248, 106602. 3.0 35



4

Frank Lehmkuhl

# Article IF Citations

37 Signatures of recent pollution profiles in comparable central European rivers â€“ Examples from the
international River Basin District Meuse. Catena, 2020, 193, 104646. 5.0 21

38 Revisiting the chronostratigraphy of Late Pleistocene loess-paleosol sequences in southwestern
Ukraine: OSL dating of Kurortne section. Quaternary International, 2020, 542, 65-79. 1.5 16

39 Morphotectonics of the northern Bogd fault and implications for Middle Pleistocene to modern
uplift rates in southern Mongolia. Geomorphology, 2020, 367, 107330. 2.6 11

40 Thermal conductivity of supraglacial volcanic deposits in Iceland. International Journal of Earth
Sciences, 2020, 109, 569-585. 1.8 1

41 Testing the potential of K-feldspar pIR-IRSL and quartz ESR for dating coastal alluvial fan complexes in
arid environments. Quaternary International, 2020, 556, 124-143. 1.5 18

42 Smoothed millennial-scale palaeoclimatic reference data as unconventional comparison targets:
Application to European loess records. Scientific Reports, 2020, 10, 5455. 3.3 8

43 Paleotopography and anthropogenic deposition thickness of the city of Aachen, Germany. Journal of
Maps, 2019, 15, 269-277. 2.0 10

44 Floodplain chronology and sedimentation rates for the past 200Â years derived from trace element
gradients, organic compounds, and numerical modeling. Environmental Earth Sciences, 2019, 78, 1. 2.7 10

45 On the challenges of dating alluvial sediments with radiocesium: a caveat from the Wurm River,
Central Europe. SN Applied Sciences, 2019, 1, 1. 2.9 0

46 A critical reevaluation of palaeoclimate proxy records from loess in the Carpathian Basin.
Earth-Science Reviews, 2019, 190, 498-520. 9.1 65

47 Geomorphology of the coastal alluvial fan complex Guanillos, northern Chile. Journal of Maps, 2019,
15, 436-447. 2.0 10

48 Cyanobacteria and loessâ€”an underestimated interaction. Plant and Soil, 2019, 439, 293-308. 3.7 16

49 Late Quaternary environments in the Gobi Desert of Mongolia: Vegetation, hydrological, and
palaeoclimate evolution. Palaeogeography, Palaeoclimatology, Palaeoecology, 2019, 514, 77-91. 2.3 19

50
Landscape instability at the end of MIS 3 in western Central Europe: evidence from a multi proxy study
on a Loess-Palaeosol-Sequence from the eastern Lower Rhine Embayment, Germany. Quaternary
International, 2019, 502, 119-136.

1.5 17

51 Quartz OSL dating of late quaternary Chinese and Serbian loess: A cross Eurasian comparison of dust
mass accumulation rates. Quaternary International, 2019, 502, 30-44. 1.5 44
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